
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
AUBURN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of RSA 36-A:5, II and RSA 675:7, the Auburn 

Conservation Commission will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday December 1, 2015 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Auburn Town Hall concerning the acquisition of a proposed 
Conservation Easement. 
 

The Conservation Easements would encumber approximately 63-acres of the 
property identified as Tax Map #11, Lot #30, located on Dearborn Road.  The total 
project cost would be $542,486, of which $240,000 would come the Town of Auburn 
Conservation Fund.  The purpose of the Easement is to limit the use of the property, so 
as to maintain it in perpetuity as open space, subject to certain reserved rights 
contained in the Easement. 

 
 
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
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